
SUSTAINABILITY
Return to Gate Recycling Project

Auckland Council Provides Support to Iplex “Return to Gate” 
Recycling Scheme

Iplex is pleased to announce the roll-out of a recycling project in Auckland with the support of a grant 
from Auckland Council’s Waste Minimisation and Innovation fund. Over the coming months, Iplex will 
progressively place recycling collection stations on customer sites throughout Auckland to enable 
off-cuts of PVC and PE to be returned to its Palmerston North factory for re-processing. 

The aim of the project is to pilot a scheme to divert PVC and PE pipe off-cuts from going to landfill. 
This project supports Auckland Council’s objective to achieve the regional goal of a 30% reduction 
of waste going to landfill by 2027. It also enhances Iplex’s ability to offer best environmental practise 
for the lifecycle of plastic pipe products, whereby ‘off-cuts’ or ‘end of life’ pipe may be returned to the 
factory for recycling into new pipe.

Iplex gratefully acknowledges the support from Auckland Council and looks forward to implementing 
this initiative. For information about Auckland Council’s Waste Management and Minimisation please 
go to Waste Management and Minimisation Plan at aucklandcouncil.govt.nz.


